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Dear Professor inan,
recently I had a letter frora David French, who sald 

that he had talked with you about my Interest in vorking at Cremna. I 
have now arranged tp come to Turkey myself between l^th and 22nd 
September, and I very rauch hope that we can meet then. David ^rench 
told ne that you would be in Side during August and September, Could 
you possibly let me know whether you will in fact be there during that 
week, or whether you will have returned to İstanbul? I would certainly 
be haupy to come down to Side - in fact that will give me a veicome 
opportunity to revisit the sites on the sotıth coast in preparatlon for 
next year's Archaeological Report on Asia Minör.

I am about to start some extensive travelling, so could you send 
a reply, ietting me know of your whereabouts in September to this address: 

c/o Mrs Fiona Sturdy (Ingili z Arkeoloji Enstitüs\i)
69 Arlington Road 
London NW1
ENGLAND. __ .-

With many thanks,
yours sineerely.
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